
 

 

        
 

       FINANCIAL AID REPORT 
       CAFA – February, 2014 

 
 
 
Financial aid application review for admitted and waitlisted freshmen began in early February, right on 
schedule.  Application counts appear to be on target with previous years.  We plan to begin packaging 
freshmen in mid-March as we have in previous years. 
 
Federal and state financial aid funding for the 14-15 year remains tentative but we are not aware of any 
major increases or reductions in the works. 
  
Jill Nutt 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


